Be It Remembered that the Greene County 
Board of Commissioners met in Regular 
				Session on Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 
				9:30 a.m. in the Commissioners’ Room on 
				The third floor of the Courthouse.					
The meeting was called to order by Ed Michael.

The Pledge of Allegiance opened the meeting.

Those present were:  Ed Michael, Nathan Abrams, Rick Graves, and County Attorneys Marilyn Hartman and Ryan McDonald.

Re:  Minutes
The minutes of the regular meeting held on September 5, 2017 were approved on a motion made by Nathan Abrams.  Rick Graves seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously.  

Re:  Claims
Nathan Abrams made a motion to approve all claims submitted for payment on September 19, 2017.  Rick Graves seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously.

Re:  South Western Communications, Inc (Chuck Long)
Nathan Abrams made a motion to enter into a The Equipment Purchase, Software and Services Agreement between South Western Communications, INC and Greene County, Indiana, as requested by IT Director, Chuck Long. Rick Graves seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously.  Terms of this Agreement are incorporated by reference.

Re:  ID Card Printer & Software (Chuck Long)
Rick Graves made a motion to approve the purchase of the ID Card Printer & Software as requested by IT Director Chuck Long. Nathan Abrams seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously. 

Re:  Greene County Assessor (Dawn Abrams)
Dawn Abrams appeared before the Board of Commissioners with an update that the Form 11’s were sent out from her office and with the implementation of the new software (X-Soft), there were some mathematical errors from the old system.  At this time there were 75 appeals filed of which 38 were settled.
  
Re:  County Attorney
County Attorney, Marilyn Hartman, said the final Design on the New Jail will be presented at the Council Meeting to be held on September 25th, 2017 at 4:00PM.

Re:  Public Comments
County Treasurer, Nicole Stahl, told the Commissioners that the Tax Sale had been held and brought in $1,100,000.00.

There being no further business to come before the board, Nathan Abrams made a motion to adjourn.  Ed Michael seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously.
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